
5th January 2018 

Inspiring our children 
 

  
        NEWSLETTER 

 
              

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

It’s good to see everyone back after the holidays and lovely to welcome new children and staff.  Jack has 

joined us in Year 4 having moved into the village over the holidays.  We also welcome new children starting 

in Nursery in the afternoons. Our new staff are Mrs Watson and Mrs Campbell. Mrs Watson will be 

teaching Maths and English to Year 3 and 4.  Mrs Campbell is a Teaching Assistant;  working mainly in Mrs 

Curwen’s class but also sometimes working with Years 1 and 2.  

PE 

PE has moved from Thursday to Wednesday afternoon this term. 

PSHCE and Collective worship 

Our theme for this term is going to be ‘Respect and responsibility’.  As part of this, I will try to include 

something to talk about at home in newsletters. To start the discussion, think about…  

How do you show respect to others? Do you show respect to strangers differently than you 

do to friends? 

Clubs 

Clubs this term are as follows: 

Monday : KS2 Multi-skills (starts 15th January) 

Wednesday: Gymnastics 

Thursday: Young Voices Club KS2 

Friday: Craft Club 

Please complete the form below and return to school, indicating the clubs that your child would like to 

take part in. 

 

Best wishes 

Sarah Coleman 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

After school clubs for this half-term, 3.15pm – 4.15pm  - please tick or highlight chosen clubs 

 

Name of child(ren) ____________________________ 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

KS2 Multi-skills 

 

 

 Gymnastics Young Voices Craft Club 

 

 Signed: ________________________________________ 

 

 
 


